Fred Meilleur Memorial
Golf Tournament

June 29, 2018

Thank you to our Sponsors,

The Upper Pontiac Community is grateful for the support you have provided. This support will
improve our community by allowing the Upper Pontiac Sports Complex (Chapeaun Arena) to

continue operating in a financially secure manner,

Your support also provides support for the building of a retirement compiex which will benefit

seniors in our area for years to come.

Very much appreciated!
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Ivan Schryer, Vice-President, Upper Pontiac Sports Complex
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Bill Archambault, President, Résidence Meilleur du Haut Pontiac
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